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Friday 28th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you have had a good week and enjoyed the sunshine. Some children love the weather this week, and 
others not so much. 

This week, Year 1 to Year 5 have completed their end-of-year assessments. I am impressed by how focused and 
resilient our children were. They showed a great attitude to their learning. We will share the results with you in 
your child’s end-of-year report. 

International day 
Thank you so much for coming to our International Day event. The children enjoyed it and felt proud to show what 
they had learned throughout the week. I would like to say a huge thank you to Daniel Azevedo (Isabel’s dad from 
Y4 dad) for his help on Friday. You were amazing. 

Prayer space 
This week, Y2 and Y6 were part of the Deanery schools’ prayer day at St Mary’s church. Each school had a 
theme for writing prayers and creating a prayer space. Our theme was ‘Light for Others’. Our children wrote 
beautiful and meaningful prayers and inspired others to write their own. Please see the newsletter for some 
pictures.  

Music concert 
On Tuesday, July 2nd, we have our KS1 music concert. Please come and see what the children have been 
learning in music. The concert will start between 2.15pm and 2.30pm. If your child is in the KS2 choir, they will 
also perform, so come if you can. 

New teacher for next academic year 
Next Thursday, I will officially tell the children who their new classroom teacher will be and share this information 
with parents and carers. The children will then enter their new class and spend time with the new team.  

After School Music Centre
A  while ago, I wrote about the after-school music club at City of London Academy Highbury Grove on 
Wednesdays for Y4, Y5 and Y6 children. The lessons will be from 4pm to 6pm. The cost to attend is £140 per 
10-week term for a weekly 2-hour programme. Free and discounted places are available for children requiring 
financial assistance who live, or attend a school, in Islington.  If several children from Years 4, 5 & 6 would like to 
attend this club, please let me or the office know by Friday, 5th July so we can make arrangements for the 
September start. 
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Run Islington Run on the 7th July, 2024
There is still plenty of time to sign up for the fun run, and we still need more families to sign up. As I have 
communicated in my previous emails, this event raises a lot of money for FOSJ+.  Andy will lead a Sunday 
morning service at 9am before the event starts. Crowdfunder is linked here, or you can scan the QR code on the 
poster attached to the school gate.

Parent Questionnaire 
The parent questionnaire will close on Monday, July 1st. Please take the opportunity to complete the form. The 
link is here. 
 
Key Dates for next week 

Tuesday 2nd July - KS1 music concert and St John’s choir - 2:15pm
Thursday 4th July - Choir out to Milton Court (Choir parents are invited let the office know by Monday if 
you wish to attend)
Friday 5th July - Summer Social (6pm) - We hope to see you all there. 

I hope you have a lovely weekend and enjoy watching football, particularly on Sunday at 5pm!  

With thanks, 
Ms H Khan 
Head of School 
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